
 

   
 

 
 
 
 
On February 16, the Ministry of Education announced expanded targeted testing for COVID-19 in 
schools.  Under this new approach we will undertake asymptomatic targeted testing in at least one 
school each week.  In addition to daily screenings, wearing proper PPE, and the other measures in 
place such as enhanced cleaning, targeted testing in schools is an important layer of protection that 
helps to limit the spread of COVID-19.  
 
Targeted testing makes it easier to track and prevent the spread of the virus in schools by helping to 
identify cases early, inform public health decisions, and manage outbreaks. Targeted testing will help 
ensure that our schools remain a safe environment for all to learn and work in. 
 
VOLUNTARY targeted COVID-19 rapid testing will take place at Marymount Academy on: 
 

• Tuesday, March 9, 2021: 7:30 a.m. – 5:00 p.m. Testing will be offered to in person 
learners, their households and staff in the school.  

 
Consent will be required from parents or guardians of students under 18 years old. Please take note of 
the following: 
 
We encourage you to register in advance for the COVID-19 testing using this link: 
https://mobiolab.azurewebsites.net/rgg?parentProfileRowId=28a9dd77-02d7-41a5-9b0a-1b7e95494257  

 

• As part of the registration process, you will be required to provide parent/guardian information 
along with child information including name and date of birth. You will also complete a COVID-
19 questionnaire and a consent form. 

• Once this information is entered, you will be able to book a time for testing. 

• Once you have completed the registration process you will receive an email with a QR code.  

• When you arrive at the testing location at the school, please make sure to be wearing a mask 
and to bring your QR code and the health card of all individuals being tested. 

• Walk-in appointments will be accommodated to the best of our ability.  

• If the rapid test is positive, a full PCR testing will be offered at the school testing site. 

• If you have any questions about the registration process, please contact George Tabulov at 
gtabulov@gvtlabs.ca. 

 
Should you have any questions related to this voluntary testing opportunity please contact the school.  
If you have any questions regarding COVID-19 or the measures taken to address COVID-19, please 
visit www.phsd.ca/COVID-19 or contact Public Health Sudbury & Districts at 705.522.9200 ext. 524 
(toll-free 1.866.522.9200). 
 
On behalf of the Sudbury Catholic District School Board, thank you for working together to help keep 
everyone safe. 
 
 
Joanne Bénard   
Director of Education 

Voluntary Targeted COVID-19 Testing  
For the Marymount Academy Community 

Tuesday, March 9, 2021 
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